HERBERT RIVER IMPROVEMENT TRUST Lower Herbert Flood Study Impacts of Levees

MEETING MINUTES

THURSDAY 14TH JULY, 2011 AT 2:30 P.M.



- A. <u>ATTENDANCE</u> Present were Mr. W.H. Pickering [Trust Chair], Cr. G.P. Gianotti [Trust Member], Cr. P.D. Lynch [Trust Member], Mr. Bruce Mahony [Community Member], Mr. Vince Russo [Canegrowers], Mr. Graham Dickson [Sucrogen], Dr. Mark Jempson [BMT], Mr. B.E. Leach [Trust Engineer], Mr. RW Clark [Trust Secretary].
- B. <u>APOLOGY</u> Apologies were received from Mr. David Carr [Community Member], and Mr. Brian Tabone [Canegrowers].

C. BUSINESS

Dr. Mark Jempson delivered information to the meeting in relation to the Study and the Team finalised information and format for the public consultation meeting to be held at the Halifax Community Hall at 5.30 p.m. this afternoon.

- D. CONCLUSION Meeting closed at 5.00 p.m.
- E. <u>RECONVENED</u> The Meeting reconvened at the Halifax Hall for a Public Meeting to explain the Study and its findings, and to get feedback from those attending in relation to the issues identified by the Study.
- F. CONCLUSION Meeting closed at 7.30 p.m.

Mr. W.H. Pickering TRUST CHAIRPERSON